
 

  

 

 
 
 

This half term in Saplings, our topic theme is minibeasts. We’re 
looking forwards to finding out all about the creepy crawlies that 

live in our garden. Looking through the mud in forest school 
should be exciting. 

 
 

In PSED we are looking at oral hygiene, and brushing our 
teeth, so hopefully we will be able to help out our home carers 
in the morning and bedtime to show you what we are learning. 

 
 

We are having the animal man come to see us this half term. 
We can’t wait to explore the different animals that we don’t 

normally get to see. 
 
 

We’re into the last half term of the school year, but the hard 
work doesn’t stop yet! 

 
 

Saplings Class 
Paige, Zoe, Lou, Kelly and Caitlyn 

 


